
Item 123 
Publication of Councillor Contact Details 

 

Background 

Cllr Davey has requested that Cllrs consider putting their contact details on to the Town 

Councils website. 

Legal Standing 

At present, the minimum information for councillors to be displayed is their name only with 

any correspondence being addressed to the Town Council offices. In our Freedom of 

Information Data Schedule: Class 1 Who we are and what we do, the following is published 

on line: 

 

A change in regulations in 2019 allows for candidates to withhold all their personal 

information throughout the election process for the first time as part of measures to counter 

intimidation and violence and so a candidate address could be replaced with ‘Resident of 

(ward name)’ or similar.  In a letter to Leaders of Local Authorities from Ministry of Housing, 

Communities and Local Government in March 2019, attention is drawn to the following: 

 

 


